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Hello there,

My name is Nehemiah, I am a co-owner of Lindy Rich Services. We work closely with many
Colorado title companies, as well as the Colorado community at large. Our business even
extends nationally. I am also a Colorado notary.

I have been raised in Colorado and am honored to be able to provide notary services to our
surrounding military men and women. RON allows us to serve our military members
worldwide but without having biometrics in place, this limits our complete service to them, as
they are often overseas for long periods of time with limited credit, resources, and even
sometimes identification. If we can get biometrics in place, it will not only serve the Colorado
community but also our US Military Members far and wide. I feel that our military community
should be protected even when they aren't in Colorado or even in the country. They are
serving our country and we should be able to give them all we can for their service. Biometrics
is necessary.

Thanks so much,
Nehemiah


